
  

   

QUEEN ELIZABETH’S GRAMMAR, ALFORD  

A Selective Academy  

  

Supply & Installation Flat 
Roofing and Window Lights 

  

Invitation to Tender  
Queen Elizabeth's Grammar  
Station Road  
Alford   
LN13 9HY     

     
If you are interested in tendering for the above project, please contact  
Mrs Lisa Underdown  (l.underdown@queenelizabeths.co.uk) for more 
information, specification and tender documents.  
  
Tender documents must be returned by 1 December 2020.  The successful  
contractor will be notified by Spring 2021.  
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